Edgecumbe Proposal

A youth development proposal, submitted by the student body of Mount Edgecumbe High School was recently approved for funding by the Rural Alaska Community Action Program Board of Directors at their October 28 and 29 Board meeting.

Anthony Philimonof, representative for the Mount Edgecumbe High School student body on the RurAL CAP Board, presented the proposal which calls for such program objectives as:

Leadership training; Native language courses;

Becoming more knowledgeable with regard to the land claims issue, Alaska Federation of Natives and other Native organizations by inviting Native leaders to speak;

 Attending organization meetings and conventions, studying the constitution and by-laws of these organizations and by joining the AFN.

The program has been funded in the amount of \$6,700 and a Director, Assistant Director and Secretary will be employed to carry out the program operations.

It is intended that the Direc-

tor will receive training during the summer months in the central office of RurAL CAP.